
South Carolina

Minutes
South Carolina Athletic Commission
Commission Meeting 
Conference Call
May 22, 2000
110 Centerview Drive, Suite 104-01
Columbia, South Carolina
 
Chairman John “Robbie” Robertson, Irmo, called the meeting of the South Carolina Athletic 
Commission to order at 10:00 A.M., on Monday, May 22, 2000, with a quorum present at 
the Department of Labor, Licensing & Regulation, room 104-01, 110 Centerview Drive, 
Columbia, South Carolina.  Other Commissioners participating in the conference call included 
Secretary Franklin Stallings, Myrtle Beach, Commissioner Robert Williams, Cayce, 
Commissioner Luther Bradley, Hemingway, SC.  Vice-Chairman Paul Kennemore, 
Greenwood, SC did not participate in the conference call.  
 
Members of the staff participating at various times at the meeting included: Randall Bryant, 
Assistant Deputy Director; Janet Scott, Administrative Coordinator and Jim Knight, LLR - 
Public Information.    
 
Chairman Robertson stated that this meeting is being held in accordance with Section 30-4-
80 of the Freedom of Information Act by notice mailed to the State Newspaper, Associated 
Press, WIS-TV and all other requesting persons, organizations, or news media.  In addition, 
notice was posted at the two main entrances of the Kingstree Building and 104-01 was open 
to the public and media wishing to attend the meeting. 
 
All votes by the Commission reported in these minutes were unanimous unless otherwise 
indicated.
 
CHAIRMAN’S REMARKS
None
 
REMARKS BY COMMISSION REPRESENTATIVE – RANDALL BRYANT
None
 
OLD BUSINESS
None
 
NEW BUSINESS
Chairman Robertson discussed the 2000 ABC Convention to be held in Estes Park, Colorado, 
July 13 – 15, 2000.  He suggested commissioners planning to attend make reservations as 
soon as possible and submit the travel request forms immediately.  Mr. Bryant advised both 
the Chairman and participating members that any approval of travel requests would be 
reviewed to ensure proper funding was available.
 
Chairman Robertson advised the commissioners to submit any other request for travel 
reimbursement as the travel occurs and before June 30th due to the fiscal year ending.
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The commissioners discussed upcoming events and a possible unlicensed event in Murrells 
Inlet the weekend of May 27th.  Commission Stallings stated he would check into the matter 
and advise LLR staff.
 
ADJOURNMENT.
There being no further business, Commissioner Stallings made a motion to adjourn at 10:15 
A.M. The motion was seconded by Commissioner Bradley and unanimously passed.
 
/jhs
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